
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance board Report
08.23.23

 The summer has been busy, and the maintenance crew have worked hard to accomplish a good amount of     
work in the district. 

 The Elementary school was the focus of the work done this summer, from pressure washing the exterior, 
replacing rotten siding, framing-in the covered play area, painting and repairing gutters and down spouts. The 
elementary cafeteria received a new coat of paint on the walls along with the floor completely being stripped 
down of old wax and applying several new coats of wax. The hall and the classrooms floors were stripped 
waxed, and carpets cleaned. Parking lines and curbs were painted at the middle school and elementary school. 
 
 At the High school the parking lines and curbs were painted, the potholes in the asphalt were cut out and 
patched and some interior patch work was done. 

 Fleet maintenance was also a focus this summer. The buses all had new filter and fluids changed, bus No.1 
and No.2 had a few windows replaced and both had new quarter panels installed. The van received the same 
treatment along with the entire fleet being washed inside and out.

 The summer always goes by fast, and maintenance is never ending. There are several maintenance items that 
we were not able to fit into the summer and will be working towards completing them during the school year. 
I would like to thank the maintenance crew for all their hard work this summer and enjoy working with them 
all.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director 
CCSD

 


